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NOTICE TO ALL PROSPECTIVE PURCHASERS 

 

In regard to timber sale number ORC0-TS-2022.0001, Hungry Mountain Re-Offer, clarification 

has been requested for Sec. 44.c. (4) of the timber sale contract which reads: 

 

(4)  At milepost 0.55, culvert replacement must take place between July 1st and 

September 15th. Access across existing culvert will be restricted as directed by the 

Authorized Officer. 

 

The BLM will allow access to the contract area for road construction activities and limited haul 

prior to the replacement of the culvert at MP. 0.55 of Road No. 27-12-27.1. Hauling shall be 

limited to right-of-way timber volume only (estimated 352 mbf timber volume) and shall be 

restricted to the dry season, June 1st through October 15th unless dry conditions exist that may 

extend those dates as approved by the Authorized Officer. No rock haul for road surfacing or 

unit volume haul shall be allowed until the culvert at MP. 0.55 has been replaced and accepted in 

accordance with Sec. 18 of the timber sale contract.  

 

The Purchaser shall be liable for the protection of Road No. 27-12-27.1 from damage and must 

cease all operations upon receipt of written notice by the Authorized Officer in accordance with 

Sec. 14 & Sec. 17 of the timber sale contract. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Stephen Droughton, Civil Engineer, at (541) 751-4423 

or Christiana Woods, Timber Sale Contract Administrator, at (541) 751-4309.  

      


